
Shin Nippon Machinery Co.,Ltd. 
 
 

June. 30, 2020 
 

SHIN NIPPON MACHINERY CO.LTD 
  
 

Countermeasures to Prevent the Expansion of the 

Noval Coronavirus Infection 

 
We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to those affected by the novel coronavirus 

and to those living in areas affected by the spread of infection. 

Even after the decision made by Japanese Government to lift the emergency declaration, 

we are continuing our efforts to prevent and expand the spread of infections of COVID-19  

by encouraging employees to wash their hands, wearing masks, working at different times, 

and working from home. Because the infection of COVID-19 has not yet been completely 

settle. 

We will continue to actively utilize web conferences, TV conferences, and other media to 

reduce the risk of infectious diseases for customers, other stakeholders, and employees. 

With regard to overseas travel, there are still many countries/regions where the Ministry 

of Foreign Affairs of Japan recommends the suspension of travel based on the infectious 

diseases threat. Therefore, we are unable to sufficiently respond to requests for the 

dispatch of our staffs from overseas customers, and as a result, we have inconvenienced 

our overseas customers. However, regarding the dispatch of our staff, we would like to 

make decisions from the viewpoint of safety for each case. 

We would like to thank all those involved for their understanding. 

Best Regards, 
 


